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November 19, 2018 

Participation in ABA Annual Meeting 
 

Mr. Satoshi Nakagawa, Special Advisor to the President for Global Strategy of Japan Credit Rating 
Agency, Ltd. (JCR) and the Chairman of the Association of Credit Rating Agencies in Asia (ACRAA), 
participated in the 35th Annual Meeting of the Asian Bankers Association (ABA) held in Maldives on 
November 15 and 16, 2018. In the meeting, Mr. Nakagawa delivered a presentation on “Japanese Economy 
and Banking Industry”, in which he explained the impact of macroeconomic development on the banking 
industry in Japan and the survival strategy of Japanese banks, especially the undertakings of Hiroshimashi 
Credit Cooperative. 

The ABA, established in 1981, is the association that aims to provide a forum for advancing the cause of 
the banking and finance industry in the Asia Pacific region and promoting regional economic cooperation. It 
supported the establishment of ACRAA. ACRAA and the ABA have a close relationship in such areas as 
joint training for analysts. 

To be the most reliable rating agency for Japanese investors and corporates, JCR continues to widen the 
relationship with rating agencies and financial institutions in emerging market countries.  
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